December 02, 2020

Matt Rey

Brayton Construction

1835 Spirit of Texas Way, Suite 140
Conroe, Texas 77301

Matt,

The purpose of this letter is to recommend your company based on our experience with your
company. We used your company to provide services and contractors in the Renovation of our
Church in Damon, Texas. We are extremely pleased with the quality of the work your company
was able to provide for us. In the future when we are ready to renovate the New Church, we
will be contacting your company to do the renovations. We are happy to recommend your
company to anyone who is seeking your services.

During the course of the renovation, we were able to contact you at anytime night or day and
you and your company readily adhered to our requests no matter how big or small they were.
The quality of the materials used during the renovation were what we expected from your
company.

We are very happy to recommend your company to any of your future clients and we trust that
their experience with your company are as positive as ours. If we can answer any additional
questions about our experience, please feel free to contact me. My telephone number is: 281-
414-1176 and my email address is: carolbuchtal@yahoo.com

Carol L Buchta
Church Renovation Chairperson

cc: file
CLB/clb

St. Cyril and Methodius Catholic Church
603 Parrott Avenue
Damon, Texas 77430
(979)742-3383



